
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS28219 / HCR003

To recognize the significance of the United States Navy naming a ship of the line after the Great State of Idaho.
It is the 5th ship to be named the USS Idaho and the first ship in over 100 years to be named such. It is more
than appropriate this ship is a submarine as Idaho has strong ties to the submarine community of the United
States Navy. INL was the training ground for the first nuclear submarines and Bayview in northern Idaho has
contributed greatly to the development of submarine design.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation has no fiscal impact.

Contact:
Representative Scott Syme
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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